
 

  
  

Sigma Phi Epsilon Fraternity 
Meeting of the National Board of Directors 

  
March 20, 2020 
Conference Call 

  
National Directors in attendance: 
Thomas B. Jelke, Ph.D., Florida International ’90  Grand President 
Billy D. Maddalon, North Carolina State ’90   Grand Secretary 
Daniel W. McVeigh, Texas Wesleyan ’90   Grand Treasurer 
Amy Hecht, Vice President of Student Affairs  National Director 
Bradley C. Nahrstadt, Monmouth ’89    National Director 
Bruce W. Anderson, Texas-Austin ’71   National Director 
Charles E. Amato, Sam Houston State ’70   National Director 
David R. Calderon, Cal-Poly Pomona ‘88   National Director 
Greg A. Pestinger, Kansas State ‘86    National Director 
Victor K. Wilson, Georgia Renaissance   National Director 
Frederick V. Augur, Connecticut ‘20    Student Director 
Keaton T. Dornath, Kansas ‘21    Student Director 
Jacob H. West, Missouri State ’18    Student Director 
  
Headquarters staff in attendance: 
Brian C. Warren Jr., Virginia ’04    Chief Executive Officer  
Heather M. Kirk      Chief Communication Officer 
Zac Gillman, Austin Peay ‘15     Fraternity Managing Director  
Paul Andersen, Northern Iowa ‘16    Senior Chapter Services Director  
Dylan C. Hanson, Washington ‘17    Performance Measurement Manager  
 
  
Call to Order 
Grand President Jelke called the meeting to order at 3:30 p.m. Eastern Daylight Time on Friday, 
March 20, 2020.  
 
 
COVID-19 Pandemic Update 
CEO Warren covered the current state of the global COVID-19 pandemic and how it is affecting 
higher education and the fraternity industry. 
  
 
State of the Fraternity 
CEO Warren provided an overview of the current financial impact of the COVID-19 pandemic on 
SigEp and how the organization is operationally responding. 



 

 
 
Future Outlook 
CEO Warren provided an update on what the organization is preparing to do looking forward in 
the coming months of the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
 
Adjournment 
Grand President Jelke adjourned the meeting at  4:30 p.m. Eastern Daylight Time on Friday, 
March 20, 2020. 


